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August 3, 2011 
      
 
 
Mark Muckerheide 
3739 Brown Bear Trail 
Eagan  MN 55122 
 
VIA EMAIL: erinmuckerheide@gmail.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 389 Herschel Street  
 
Dear Mr. Muckerheide: 
 
This is to confirm that your appeal was rescheduled on the parking spaces to Tuesday, August 
9, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall per your request.  Please note that the Legislative 
Hearing Officer granted a 6-inch variance on the openable height of the egress window in the 
first floor, rear bedroom and a 2-inch variance on the openable height of the egress window on 
the 3rd floor. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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